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Date: July 22, 2011 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

RE  : Acknowledgement Letter 

FCC ID : HLZTMDMG100W 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

We, Acer Incorporated, herby state that we are aware that the External Photos were publicly 

available from 06/09/2011 (the grant date) until 07/21/2011. We would like to further submit a 

Shor-term Confidential Request to FCC which the detailed description will be shown in the 

submitted STC Letter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                        

Harriot S.L. Lee 


